
Hello Quadziila hopefuls!

If you’re receiving this email it’s because our records show you signed up for the QUADZILLA
challenge this year and are eligible as an official finisher or potential finisher. We want to thank
you for your support and we hope you’ve all enjoyed your experiences this year and made some
amazing memories. What an awesome accomplishment :)

Those that finished a minimum of 4 races in our series will receive a special finisher hat, as well
as a chance to win either an entry into the Transalpine Run, a 7 day stage race in the alps or
Transrockies Run, a 6 day stage race in the Rockies. Official Quadzilla finishers hats will be
mailed out in mid-November.

We will make the Quadzilla draw for the races on October 8th. The first name to be drawn will be
contacted and given the option to choose a free entry into either Transalpine Run or Transrockies
Run. Then we will draw again for the winner of whichever race wasn’t chosen first.

Please do your research on these events ahead of time, including the 2024 race dates and be
prepared to make a decision right away. You cannot transfer your entry. If you choose to
decline, we will draw another name until both entries have been accepted.
Attached is a list of those runners who have already completed 4 events or will have a shot at it
this weekend at Wandering Moose. If you signed up for the QUADZILLA and haven’t completed
a minimum of 4 races, please let us know before Sunday. Subsequently, if you notice that
anyone missing from the list, please email me right away.

Thanks again for choosing PACE Trail Runs to be part of your 2023 goals. Your support means a
lot to us and we appreciate all the awesome trail spirit you’ve brought to the #pacefamily this
year.

Hugs,

Rene

https://transalpine-run.com/en/
https://www.transrockies-run.com/
https://www.transrockies-run.com/

